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Bills like this are tearing apart traditions in Oregon and creating outlaws overnight. 

Banning hair for fly fishing lures?  Making pelts from coyotes now trash because they 

can’t be tanned, revered, respected and sold?  

Please focus on the critical issues of drug abuse which is exacerbating 

homelessness that is tearing this state all the way down to the studs. 


